
 
To:                All Subaru Retailers  
 

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Service Department 
 

Date:  May 9th, 2019 
 

Re:      WTY-84 Valve Spring tool order process changes. 

 

 

The following five part numbers related to the WTY-84 Recall have had certain restrictions removed.  

Retailers are now able to order these numbers through the parts system.  Quantities of these PNs are 

limited, so please restrict your order request to no more than 1 per retailer per PN.  All orders will be 

reviewed, and excessive order quantities will be cancelled without notice.   

 99850AA000 – Valve spring removal/installation tools for FA (BRZ) engine 

 99850AA010 – Air supply regulator tool 

 99850AA020 – Bridge for FB Valve spring tools  

 99850AA030 – Valve spring removal/installation tools for FB engine 

 99850AA050 – Engine Stand 

Retailers are no longer required to generate a Quality Monitoring Report (QMR) or contact the Parts 

Info Coordinators (PICs) to obtain replacement tools.  Damaged WTY-84 tools are no longer required to 

be returned to SOA HQ. 

 


